
Dear parents,


I hope you are well and that you and most importantly your children are enjoying our academy on 
Saturday mornings. 


After each Saturday, our academy coaches meet with the academy coordinators to review and 
improve the following Saturday’s session. 

We have found the roll call difficult and obviously that is vitally important for contact tracing 
purposes so we are making a change for this Saturday’s session.

 

Each parent needs to bring a piece of paper with your child’s name, date of birth and your 

mobile phone number on it. You will put the 
piece of paper in the labelled box for you 
child’s age group. There will be no entry 
without this piece of paper. We will have 
pens and paper available for you to fill in 
outside the entrance if you forget your own 
but those with the paper filled from home will 
get in first.  

Please look at the attached map of the astro as 
there will be slightly different entry and exit 
points this Saturday. No parents apart from the 
little eagle parents will be allowed inside the 
fence of the astro from this Saturday on. Little 
eagle parents are to maintain social distancing 
both inside and outside the astro with face 
masks strongly encouraged. Parents outside the 
astro are on public property but again we ask 
that parents waiting to collect their children 
maintain social distancing protocols and wear 
face masks.There have been 22 cases in 
Galway as I write this on Wednesday and so it is 
incumbent on us all to do our social duty.


Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.


Kindest regards,


John Reilly, Club Chairman.



